Johnstone, Catherine

From: Johnstone, Catherine
Sent: 01 June 2022 15:51

To: Johnstone, Catherine
Subject: FW: Bulletin update 1 June

Due to the Bank Holidays tomorrow and Friday (hope you’ve got Jubilee plans!), there isn’t a formal bulletin this
week, but here is a summary of email information.

Events:

Tuesday 7 June 15:00 (OC0.04) PGR/Researcher event: Preparing for Interviews workshop & PGR Social (17:30
Varsity) with Dr Suzanne Aussems and Dr Sam Johnson

Monday 13 June 12:00 — Personal Tutors: Training workshop on Facilitating conversations around wellbeing
Thursday 16 June 14:00 - WIHEA Masterclass: Peer Mentoring

Monday 20 June 13:30 Warwick Africa Hub Launch

Tuesday 21 June 09:30 - WIRE: Climate Change and Sustainability Workshop

Wednesday 22 June 11:00 - WIHEA Workshop: Exploring our teaching - small scale practitioner inquiry

Wednesday 22 June — All day WMS Postgraduate Research Symposium

Thursday 7 July 10:00 - Health Early Career Researcher Workshop: Careers and Opportunities

Reminder: inVISIBLE Research & Diversity Conference: 8-15 July 2022 (register by 31 May)

The Warwick Black Chemistry Society (WBCS) in collaboration with the Institute of Advanced Study (IAS) is running
an ixVISIBLE Research & Diversity Conference in July. The conference is part of an Equality, Diversity & Inclusion
project (irVISIBLE) aimed at promoting the visibility of ethnic minorities in academia. Registration to attend and/or
present is available here, and is open until 31 May. For any further questions, please visit the conference website or
email wbcs@warwick.ac.uk.

Summer parking arrangements

on campus from 8 June:
https://warwick.ac.uk/services/carparks/where/

Reminder to update Reading Lists for 22/23

Information about updating/creating Reading List for 2022/23 has been released here: Information and Guidelines

Teaching Staff:

e Please check the 2022/23 draft and make any edits. https://warwick.rl.talis.com/mylists will display all
reading lists you have been responsible for.
o If your module reading list is not included here, contact readinglists.library@warwick.ac.uk.
o If amodule is not running in 2022/23, or it is no longer needed, please advise us via
readinglists.library@warwick.ac.uk.
o Ifyouare no longer the lead for a module reading list, please advise us via
readinglists.library@warwick.ac.uk.
e Please make sure to publish the list by clicking the ‘Publish’ button. Please make sure to publish by 31 July,
if at all possible.

Further changes can be made to reading lists after publishing, if needed.

Improvements for 2022/23:



e If you have set a chapter or extract from a text, we will now automatically scan this for you, where possible.
The scanning allowance is one chapter or 10% of the book, whichever is higher. We are unable to provide a
scan if it is not available under our CLA licence. In this case, or if there is another problem with a scan, the
digitisation team will contact you directly. If you are setting more than one chapter/extract from a text for
your students, please use the Library Notes to let us know which we should prioritise for scanning.

e For this year our support for reading list creation can be provided at your desk, as well as via Teams.

Help with reading lists:

If you need any support or advice with your reading list(s), please contact your Academic Support Librarian
Samantha Johnson Samantha.A.Johnson@warwick.ac.uk or email readinglists.library@warwick.ac.uk.

Colleagues from the Reading List Team will be happy to support you as you create/update your lists, either
via a Teams call, or in person at your desk.

The Library Reading Lists web pages also provide detailed information and guidance.

Thank you and all best wishes,

Kate Courage (Academic Support Manager) and James Fisher (Resource Acquisitions and Digital Access
Manager)

Find out about the STEM Grand Challenge here

Find out about International funding opportunities here
Apply for internal coaching here

Behavioural Values Workshops - register here

Best wishes
Catherine

Catherine Johnstone

HR support and PA to Professor Derrick Watson, Head of Psychology | Department of Psychology | Faculty of
Science |University of Warwick

c.j.johnstone@warwick.ac.uk | External: +(44) 24 765 23745 | Internal: 23745

H141 Humanities Building | Library Road | Gibbet Hill | Coventry | CV4 7AL | Find us on the interactive map
Pronouns: she/her

On campus 09:30 — 17:15 Monday and Tuesdays. Working remotely Wednesday, Thursday, Friday (09:30 — 15:45)
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